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SUBJECT: CARLESS DAYS ON DECEMBER 3rd AND 215‘
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As a measure to make more space for the various activities of this year’s Paskuhan
celebration and m' anticipation of the large volume of attendees durm’g the festivities,
everyone is enjoined to observe December 3rd and December 215‘ as CARLESS
DAYS.
 

Let us offer as a Christmas sacrif‘ice our cooperation by usm‘g other means of
transport to and from UST other than bringing our own vehicles and parking inside
the University campus, on the above-mentioned days.

Your understanding will be more than charity to the whole Thomasian commuru'ty!

Thank you very much!
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